DAILY BULLETIN: Tuesday, September 5, 2017 (A-Day)

GENERAL INFORMATION

PV HIGH SPIRIT WEAR FOR HOUSTON

The CCC (Room 318) is collecting PV High school spirit t-shirts, sweatshirts, and jerseys for
students that have been displaced by the Houston floods! Let’s show our Sea King spirit and support
our fellow students in need! Donations can be dropped off in Room 318 through Wed, Sept 6th.

NEW STUDENTS LUNCH

There will be a lunch for new students to PVHS Wednesday, September 6th at lunch in room
503.

NHS

There is a NHS Info Meeting in the MPR during lunch on Thursday, 9/7/17.

PVIT OPEN HOUSE

Are you interested in robots, technology, autonomous vehicles, architecture, rockets, space,
electronics, math, science, or engineering? Come to the Palos Verdes Institute of Technology (PVIT)
Open House on Sunday, September 10th, 2:30-4:00pm in the MPR! Our
underwater/autonomous/remotely-controlled robotics, solar boat, electric car, quadcopters, cyber
security, rocketry, 3D printer, space balloons, software projects, and more will be on display. See what
PVIT (Palos Verdes Institute of Technology) is all about and how you can have a blast while designing
and building anything you can imagine. For questions, email Mrs. Norris at
NORRISL@PVPUSD.NET.

SENIOR PORTRAIT

Seniors that did not have their senior portrait taken over the summer will have another opportunity
on 9/25,9/26, 9/27 & 9/29 from 3-9 pm in the MPR. Please contact P.S.S Imaging to make an
appointment www.pssimaging.net or 714-630-7785.



COUNSELING OFFICE NEWS:

SOCAL ROC

SoCal Roc is a still accepting applications for the Fall 2017 semester. Classes begin September 11th.
Come to the counseling office to sign up and learn more about the classes we offer.

ATTENTION SENIOR PARENTS:

Mark your calendars, the counseling office Senior Parent Presentation will be held on September
13th at 8:30AM in the MPR. The PVHS counselors will be discussing graduation requirements,
college admission requirements, the college admission process, the letter of recommendation process
and much more! For those parents who are unable to attend we will be recording and posting the full
presentation to our website for you to view at your convenience.

SPORTS TRY OUT INFO:

BOYS’ SOCCER:

Boys’ soccer will be holding a second tryout on Tuesday, 9/5/17 and Wednesday, 9/6/17 from
3-4:30pm on the grass auxiliary field left of the baseball field. Students must have a current physical
on file in the Health Office.

BOYS' BASKETBALL:

Boys’ Basketball will be holding tryouts for Freshman students who are interested in joining the
basketball program. Tryouts will be held in the GYM on Tuesday, 9/5/17 and Thursday, 9/7/17
from 7:15-9:00 pm. Students must have a current physical on file in the health office to try out.

SURF TEAM:
Surf team candidates—There will be mandatory tryouts Wednesday September 20th 6:30am at
Torrance Beach south end of parking lot.
e *You must have your athletic physical form filled out and on file with the school nurse by
September 18th in order to tryout.

e **please sign up for tryouts in the athletic office prior to September 18th
Thanks, Coach Gherardi

SPORTS NEWS:

GIRLS’ BASKETBALL
Girls' Basketball parent meeting will be held in room 319 on Monday, 9/11/17 at 7pm.



